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Southeast Road Builders, Inc. began the Klehini River Bridge project on July 10, 2016.

• Work involves stockpiling materials, utility relocations, and constructing the new bridge.

• Existing bridge will remain open.

• Please note all Signs and Traffic Control Devices.

• The Klehini River will be closed to river traffic at the Klehini River Bridge from August 10th -
October 16th, 2016.

• Call Southeast Road Builders for further details: 766-2833.
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